Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School



Newsletter



Wednesday 12th May 2021

In line with the Government Guidelines we are delighted that we can start to take children on school trips. These trips will as always be risk assessed and will included a Covid Risk Assessment. Children will take trips with their bubble and with bubble staff where possible. Permission and payment will be given through the School gateway App. Trips will be charged at the subsidised cost of



Our Healthy Summer Term has got of to a great start.

All children in school are taking part in daily exercise. The Junior children are having three PE lessons each week, including Rugby and Cricket training. Lots of children are engaging in our healthy topic homework and are learning to cook healthy food. Children are having a go at new sports and many are now walking to school each day!

Please post your healthy homework on Google Classroom like Haris, who helped to make fruit salad and milk shake for Iftar!





Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim children and their families!



READER OF THE WEEK

For children who consistently read at home.

Reception = Lillie-Rose Lownds
Class 1 = Amelia Greenwood
Class 2 = Nathan Tallent-Marquis
Class 3 = Marnie Cunningham
Class 4 = Amelia Riding
Class 5 = Faye Hickman
Class 6 = Ben Wigley



For children who have a positive 'can do' learning attitude.

Bunnies = Martha Denno
Owls = Caelan McManus
Reception = Miller Adams
Class 1 = Mia-Grace Brennan

Class 2 = Eric Holt Class 3 = Mia Rez

Class 4 = Edward Wilkinson
Class 5 = All of Class 5
Class 6 = Imogen Rogers



For showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust & Honesty

Bunnies = Thomas Laverick
Owls = Eliza Kew-Thornber
Reception = Georgina Donellan

Class 1 = Noah Drabble & Emily Sutcliffe

Class 2 = Darcey Walsh
Class 3 = Charley Fish
Class 4 = Oliver Jamieson
Class 5 = Oscar Jacques
Class 6 = Maisie Roache



Thank you to the few parents that responded to our parental consultation about the changes to the timings of the school day. This is now closed. These comments have been sent to our Governors for discussion.

Thank you.